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​LITASCO SA hereby notifies all interested parties of the identification of a
fraudulent website purporting to represent Eiger Shipping SA, which unlawfully
utilizes the corporate identity, trademark, and logo of the Company, and is not
affiliated with the LITASCO Group.

In light of the discovery of these fraudulent websites, accounts, and social media
pages, we urge all parties to exercise caution and verify information through our
official resources at www.litasco.com.

Should you encounter any suspicious websites or have any concerns, please report
them to mailer@litasco.com.

LITASCO SA disclaims any liability for any adverse consequences that may result
from the use of information obtained from unverified sources.
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